
Book Club Newsletter 

This half term at Book Club we have designed our own bookmarks, completed 

codebreakers and word searches, as well as read books from the school library and 

write our own! We have also made the most wonderful Wonder display for the hall.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

As we get close to the end of half term, we thought we should share our opinions on 

the story Wonder by our author of the term R.J Palacio. This is being read to us in 

class, as well as Reading Assembly. 

Leo 

“I think it’s pretty good because each part is a new character. My favourite character 

is Jack. He is Auggies best friend, he behaves in a way that I would want to”. 

Sophia 

“I like this book, it teaches everybody to be kind to everyone, no matter what they 

look like.” 

Esme 

“I like Wonder because it is really different to other books I have read, it shows that 

everyone is special in their own way. Most books have a main character like a knight 

or something, but this book has normal people in it – but they are all different. It 

shows you don’t have to hide yourself because you are scared.” 

Theo 

“It is sad, but happy at the same time – which is a bit weird, but good”. 

Yasmin 

‘”It is very good because if someone was being a bully it might stop them. It has lots 

of people and it is very funny. I think it’s all about making friends, and falling out, and 

saying sorry to each other, and then being best friends again” 


